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April 27, 1998

SANTA CRUZ COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, California 95060

SUBJECT: WILDER RANCH BIKE PATH PROJECT - MINOR A GRANT FUNDING

Members of the Board:

The Department of Public Works is requesting a letter from the Chairperson of the
Board in support of a $300,000 Minor A funding request for the Wilder Ranch Bike Path Project.
Our department has been working closely with the California Department of Transportation on the
design and partial financing for the project through the Minor A Program. The final step in
securing Minor A funding requires approval of the funding request by the California
Transportation Commission by June 3, 1998.

It is therefore recommended that the Board of Supervisors direct the Chairperson of
the Board to submit a letter of support for approval of the funding request for Minor A funds for
the Wilder Ranch Bike Path Project.

A. FANTHAM
Director of Public Works
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